
Statutory Public Meeting Report 120 Huron Street Proposed Official Plan 

Amendment and Zoning By-law Amendment File: OZS20-005 Ward 1 - 2020-117 

General Correspondence 

 

*** 

I wish to be able to join the meeting on September 14. 

I wish to be notified of the council decision on this application by way of email.  

I wish to object to the building of a 5th floor. I am pleased this property is being 

developed but we do not want 30-60 extra cars on the narrow streets of that area. 

Alice, Oliver, Manitoba, Ontario Streets are already bearing too much traffic.  Given 

the townhouses and the 87 proposed units that is enough. As you know those 

streets cannot be widened. Drivers will use them because they are the most direct 

route to the west. I hope council will keep this in mind when making its decision. 

Jody Larsen 

 


